

BUFFALO COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Buffalo County Courthouse 1512 Central Avenue PO Box 1270

Kearney, NE 68848 Phone: (308) 236-1224 Fax: (308) 233-3649

Email: board@buffalocounty.ne.gov

March 10, 2015

Mr. Buster Beckenhauer Beckenhauer Construction 1901 Riverside Boulevard Norfolk, NE 68701

Dear Mr. Beckenhauer,

Beckenhauer Construction was our construction manager for the 24.5 million dollar Jail, Justice Center, and renovated courthouse completed in 2014. This was an amazing experience for Buffalo County and a major undertaking that took many years to plan and execute.

By utilizing the Construction Manager Process, Beckenhauer has given us the highest value and most flexibility to meet our needs. During the planning phases Beckenhauer was involved in making some key decisions to save money and time on design changes. Beckenhauer was present at the courthouse on a regular basis, and we as county commissioners came to rely on them to guide us and educate us on the progress of the project.

During construction, Beckenhauer was proactive in resolving issues in a very timely manner and the over process was easily followed and great relationships were established which made for a great experience. We feel the quality of work show by Beckenhauer was exemplary and we felt great confidence in the superintendents and project managers that were present during our project.

Working with Beckenhauer Construction was a great experience, and the Construction Management process has proven to be the best way to increase service, improve quality and keep projects on schedule and under budget.

We are very pleased with the results, and we would highly recommend Beckenhauer Construction to any organization seeking a construction manager.

Sincerely,

William McMullen, Chairman

Buffalo County Board of Commissioners

illepren CM & Mullan